



You think your child is riding safely ... but are you really sure?

Motor vehicle crashes kill more children than any other cause.

Make sure your child is buckled up properly.

1 p.m. to 3 p.m. Thursday, June 13, 2019

Thiensville Fire Department 205 Elm St. Thiensville, WI 53092

- This event is free and open to the public.
- Please allow 40 minutes per car seat.
- · Appointments encouraged.
- Families without appointments will be seen as time allows.
- Grandparents Welcome!
- Volunteer, certified child passenger safety technicians will help families make sure their children are riding safely.
- To learn more, call 414-231-4894. Messages will be returned as soon as possible.

To make an appointment, go to: safekidswi.org/t

Visit the firefighters and see the trucks!

